
 

 

SUPERINTENDENT ANNOUNCEMENT- 1/6/2021 

 

POSITIVE CASES 

The district was notified on Monday, 1/4/2021, that a high school student was diagnosed with coronavirus 

(COVID-19).  Early evening on Tuesday, 1/5/2021, an employee at Rouses Point Elementary also tested 

positive.  As a result, nine (9) students in one of the intermediate classrooms are in quarantine.  Those 

families impacted have already been notified by the school team.  

We are also pleased to report that our two positive cases from our previous Superintendent 

Announcement (one high school student and one high school staff member) are doing well and scheduled 

to be released from isolation by the end of the week.   Best wishes to our students and families in isolation 

or quarantine for good health. 

Our district will continue working with the health department.  Safety and security of our students is 

always our main goal.  We also take pride in being transparent with our families while maintaining the 

confidentiality of those involved.  We remain Cougar Strong! 

 


